World Vision

Kevin J. Jenkins
President and Chief Executive Officer

World Vision International

6-9 The Square, Stockley Park Uxbridge, Middlesex UBII IFW United Kingdom

Telephone: +44 (0)20 7758 2901 Fax: +44 (0)20 7758 2910

www.wvi.org

15 April 2011

His Excellency Ban Ki-moon Secretary-General United Nations New York, NY 10017 USA

Dear Secretary-General Ban,

I am pleased to confirm that World Vision supports the I0 principles of the United Nations Global Compact with respect to human rights, labour, environment and the prevention of corruption.

This commitment expresses our intention to advance these principles within our sphere of influence. We will make a clear statement of this commitment to our stakeholders and the general public.

World Vision will take part in the activities of the UN Global Compact where appropriate and feasible. These could include taking part in country and local networks, supporting Global Compact initiatives and engaging in partnership projects. We are also prepared to provide commentary to participating companies on their Communications on Progress.

Sincerely,

